ANNOUNCING SPR TRAINEE TRAVEL AWARDS!

Join us at the Society of Pelvic Research 9th Annual Meeting in Durham, NC from December 5th to 7th, 2024!

We're excited to offer competitive travel awards to assist trainees in attending this year's Annual Meeting. These awards are specifically designed to support trainees who may lack the necessary funds for travel expenses, providing up to \$600 in financial assistance.

Eligibility:

Applicants must be trainees who have submitted abstracts as presenting authors.

Selection Criteria:

Applications will be evaluated based on merit, financial need, and a commitment to promoting diversity within our community. Requirements: i) Submitted and accepted abstract; ii) Brief letter from trainee explaining the benefits they will gain from attendance; iii) Letter from mentor in support of the Candidate's application and the reason why travel support is needed.

Apply on-line at https://pelvicresearch.com/

Don't miss this opportunity to enrich your experience at the SPR Annual Meeting! Apply now to be a part of this exciting event, and let us help you make your attendance possible. We look forward to welcoming you to Durham!